
MEMO# 945

February 3, 1989

MINUTES OF MEETING HELD JANUARY 19
February 3, 1989 TO: DIRECT MARKETING COMMITTEE NO. 3-89 RE: Minutes of Meeting
Held January 19 __________________________________________________________ Attached are the
minutes of the meeting of the Direct Marketing Committee on January 19, 1989 in San
Francisco. Our next meeting will be held on April 27 at 9:30 a.m. in Washington, D.C. You
will receive more detailed information on that meeting, as well as an agenda, as the date
grows closer. Also, you may want to mark your calendar for our September meeting, which
will be held in Washington on September 27 beginning with lunch. I hope to see you in
Washington this Spring. Stephanie Brown Marketing Director
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